
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 

Thank you to Year R/1 and Year 2 classes for sharing 

your learning with us this week.  You all read and spoke 

confidently and clearly to your families sharing all the 

exciting things you have done this term.  Year 3/4 can 

also be very proud of themselves for a superb  

performance of ‘Make Do And Mend’ their singing,  

dancing, acting and instrument playing was delightful.  

Well done. 

Week ending 13th July 2018 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4 — Hannah 

For excellent organisational skills in all 

that she does. 

 

Year  2 — Year 2 

For planning and organising themselves 

to create a fantastic final class 

Shared Learning . 

 

Reception/Year 1 — Tilly and Daisy 

For listening well and writing a story 

about Jesus. 

  

Heatwave Alert 

Please ensure sun hats and sun 

cream are in school each day.   

Procedures to protect the  

children from the sun are in place 

each playtime and lunchtime. FUSS Raffle 

A fabulous list of prizes has 

been sent out today.  Please 

return your stubs and  

money to Mrs Tullett or any 

unsold tickets to resell in 

school.  The raffle will begin 

at 2.30 pm next Friday 20th 

July 2018. 

Help! 

We need paddling pools 

for Friday!!! 

St Kenelm’s Church Fete 

14th July 2018 

All welcome 

Bicycles 

Year 4 bicycles can be dropped off  

Sunday night to the playground and 

locked to the side railings if required. 

FUSS Disco 

Tuesday 17th July 

5.00—7.00 pm 

£3.00 per child 

Squash and biscuits included in price. 

Gorgeous Glows for sale at the disco 

for pocket money prices (from 50p to 

£2).  Maximum pocket money to bring 

£5.00. 

 Tickets on sale from office. 

Homework Diaries their news 

The children all have a summer diary to add their 

holiday news during the long 6½ week holiday.  This 

diary includes tasks to ensure children don’t forget 

all their learning.  We will be using the diaries in 

September to share holiday stories so please keep 

them safe.  We will also use the diaries during  

other holiday times across the year. 

Birthdays 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Megan B 

Seb 

who celebrated their birthdays this week. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letters 

Bikeability—Year 4 

Whole School Hike 

Primary Times—Whole School 

Next Week Timetable 

Monday 9.00 am Year 4 Bikeability—Wear outdoor 

clothing. 

Cookery Day 

Tuesday Whole School Hike—Please come to school in 

your walking clothes with rucksack (see letter). 

House Tournament—PE Kit needed (pm) 

5.00-7.00 pm FUSS disco Village Hall 

Wednesday Book and PE kits go home 

Thursday 1.30 pm Leavers Service— St Kenelm’s Church. 

All welcome 

2.15 Year 4 Leavers Parents drinks and cake on 

the field. 

Friday Pool Party—Please bring a towel and swimming 

costumes/shorts to change into.  Water pistols 

allowed. 

12 noon Whole School Picnic 

2.30 pm  FUSS raffle on the stage 

Sweets for sale—FUSS 

Vacancies 

Lunchtime Supervisor—2 sessions  

After School Play Supervisor—3 sessions  

Required 2.45—5.45 pm Wed, Thurs, Fri 

Please contact the office  for more information 

on the roles and salary. 

Safeguarding Children at Upton Snodsbury CE 

First School 

Our school is committed to safeguarding and  

promoting the welfare of children and to sup-

porting all staff.  We expect all staff to share 

this commitment.  The successful applicant will 

be required to complete a DRB check prior to 

taking up this position. 


